
From:  [mail to:@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 12:51 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: Confidential Convention Update
 
As a follow-up to our conference call earlier tonight I cannot 
reiterate the importance of what our leadership has shared with 
us.  There is the perception that there will be a low turnout for 
the convention and I tend to agree, which is a great opportunity 
for us. 
 
KC has “publically” stated that he opposes changing the party plan 
to force conventions, which he needed to say to keep the 
establishment off his back. 
 
However, as discussed on our call, WE MUST GET CONTROL OF THE 
CONVENTION AND WE MUST OBTAIN A 2/3rds MAJORITY in order to do 
what must be done.  We are keeping KC and Mark out of these 
discussions so that they can claim deniability, so please do not 
share the plan with them.  I have been told by Russ that Susan is 
very much in agreement with our plan and is committed to do 
whatever needs to be done on her end.    
 
Don’t allow our supporters to stay home, don’t allow them to be 
comfortable.  I have some ideas that I will be drafting in the 
next couple of days to send you which will create that fire to get 
our people out.  Remember, we are at war and fighting for liberty.
 
This is a once in a lifetime opportunity and we must get our 
people to the convention and change the Republican Party and 
destroy the Republican establishment forever – I have been waiting 
for most of my life for this moment.  With only a few more votes 
we will be in full control. 
 
 
For Liberty,
 
 
 
"We have to understand why we as individuals are important. I don't believe 
for a minute that we have special privileges or rights or freedoms because we 
belong to a group. I don't like hyphenated Americans. We are individuals that 
deserve the rule of law and the protection of the law."  Ron Paul, 02-23-2012
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